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Home discussion    

question                       

Stan asked…                

Would you rather have 

ten pounds or ten 

friends?  

 

                     

D.F Motors                                                                                                                   

Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including hybrid and electric cars  

*Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peugeot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda 

servicing  *Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

Please ask your grown ups to read the newsletter every week, children. It contains important information! 

We have had a brilliant half term of learning - well done to everyone who has 

worked their socks off. Please stay safe during the holiday, folks. I look forward 

to seeing everyone’s smiling faces on Monday 31st October!  Mrs Channing                              

 Lunchtime Award                                                                                                              
This week, our lunchtime 
award goes to Lara Grainge     

for sharing toys with her friend 
during wet lunchtime play.          

       Act of Kindness  
This week, our award goes 

to Ivy Buckeridge for sharing her 
mum with poorly people,         

Elsa Hornby for being a good 
friend and Elliot McLuckie for his 

Bravery Award suggestion! 

Harvest time!                                      
 Thank you to everyone who            
donated produce and flowers   

today. The food has been         
collected by Middlesbrough 

Foodbank and the flowers were 
delivered to the residents of Fry 

Court by Mr Moore’s class during 
REALtime this afternoon - they 
also entertained the residents 

with their singing!                                        
It was lovely to see so many   

family members joining us during 
our Harvest celebration this 

morning. We hope you enjoyed it 
as much as we did! 

Pupils of the week         

Esmae Marsay 

Mocmien Hoang 

Samuel Glickstein 

James Pybus 

Noah Blair 

Charlie Pell 

Lyra-Beth Simpson 

Thomas Collins 

Alfie Huggins 

Max Herman 

 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION! 
Ordering school meals 

Can you imagine planning a meal for five 
people and then twenty turn up? This is 
the difficulty our kitchen staff has, as the 
current meals ordering system allows     
parents to order meals at any time.  
In order to enable our fabulous kitchen 
staff to order the right amount of food, 
please order meals via MCAS in advance 
(it’s much easier if you choose all meals 
for a half term - it’s a job done and less to 
think about!). Thank you for your support! 

              What’s Toby seen this week? 
           Everyone Celebrating Cultures! 
Toby has had a sneaky peek at the beautiful work that has been 
created by children from Nursery to Year Six this week. Children 

have been learning about different cultures 
around the world through art, craft, music,      

stories and food! A selection of this beautiful 
work is in the lower school hall for all to see! 

Half Term Heroes!                                       
Congratulations to the 
following children who 
received a certificate 

and ’wand of wonder’ today!  
Matilda Puckrin     Mason Bulman 

Isaac Brownlee-Parker    
Freya Christensen     Oscar Williams 

Isobelle Fagan-Kelsey 
Maia Burton     Elsa Hornby 

Hanni Fussey      Mia Wheldon 

 Please ride safely on 
scooters, children, and          
consider the safety of 
people who are using 

the pavement.  



            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                      

 

Today we celebrated the musical successes of Seb and Sophia Easton! 

Keeping our children safe online  
Information and guidance from E-Safety expert, 

Alan Mackenzie 
Another app notification was sent to parents and    

carers on Tuesday (via the My Child At School app) 
containing information and a link to a short video     

regarding e-safety at home.  
In this second video, which is just over 6 minutes 
long, Alan discusses what is commonly called the 

4Cs which refers to: Content, Contact, Conduct and     
Commerce. The 4C's is the easiest way of              

understanding risk regardless of whether you think 
you are tech savvy or not! 

Please watch the video - we need to work together to 
keep our children safe online! 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Extra Curricular Clubs 

Please note that these are in addition to our whole 

Choir 

(free) 

Y2-6 

Monday 

Lunch time 

(12.15-12.45 lower hall) 

Mrs Channing 

Netball 

(free) 

Y5/6 

Tuesday 

3.10pm – 4.10pm 

Mrs Sellers 

Cross Country 

(free) 

Y3/4/5/6 

Wednesday                                        

Lunch time 

Mrs Davis 

Football team 

(free) 

Y5/6  

Wednesday                                    

3.20pm - 4.20pm                               

Mark Shimwell 

Chess 

(free) 

Y3/4 

Thursday 

3.10pm – 4.10pm 

Mrs Barker 

Miss Tucker’s            

Gardening 
(£3 per session, payable 

on MCAS) 
Y3-6 

Thursday                                       

3.10pm - 4.30pm                               

Miss Tucker 

Multi sports                    

(not football) 

(Charge applies) 

Y1-6  

Friday                           

3.00pm - 4.10pm 

Mark Shimwell 

Karate 

(Charge applies) 

Y1-6 

 

Friday 

3.00pm – 4.15pm 

Sensei James Scanlon 

  

     Thank you, Global Council!                                
Thank you to our Global Council members who 

have been encouraging our school family to      
recycle paper across the school.                                    

They do a great job, collecting the bins and    
emptying recyclable waste into the main 
collection bins for the school, ensuring 
that we make a difference to our world!  

A new award from a thoughtful boy! 
Elliot McLuckie has asked if he may create a 
bespoke Bravery Award for children. He has  
designed a certificate and will be accepting   

nominations for the award after half term. If there 
are multiple nominations, one will be selected at 

random. Elliot would like to congratulate Alfie 
Huggins, who receives the very first Roseberry 

Bravery Award this week! 

Year 6 Pupils transferring Secondary School in 

September 2023 

The deadline to apply for a secondary school place 

for September 2023 is 31st October 2022. If you 

have not applied for a place for your Y6 child, please     

submit their application as soon as possible. 

Please don’t assume that if you live in a school’s 

catchment area your child will be allocated a place 

without you applying for one - this is not the case! 

Parents of pupils living within North Yorkshire must 

apply online at:  

www.northyorks.gov.uk/admissions 

Parents of pupils living outside North Yorkshire must 

apply to their home authority and obtain information 

from them regarding their application process. If you 

want your child to attend a North Yorkshire school 

you still need to make the application to your home 

authority and information will be shared between   

Local Authorities as part of the Local Authorities’      

co-ordinated admissions scheme. 

RAFT AGM 
Our RAFT AGM will take place in the lower school on 

Monday 7th November at 6pm.                      
Everyone is welcome to attend - we love to have new 

people on board! 

Teachers and families together         
 It was lovely to see so many parents and carers at 

our Parents’ and Carers’ Evening on                                  
Monday evening!       


